
Midnight Memory Walk

Southern Area Hospice Midnight Memory Walk

  

Southern Area Hospice Services’ are inviting people to join them on their Midnight Memory
Walk, which will take place on Saturday 1st October 2016 around Newry. The Midnight Memory
Walk offers people the chance to celebrate the memory of their loved ones, whilst supporting
their local Hospice. The 6K walk which begins and ends at St. Colman’s College is a family
friendly event with music starting at 11pm with ‘Soul Sisters’. There will also be a memory wall
on the night with messages from families’ and friends. Everyone welcome. To register please
contact the Hospice Fundraising Office on 028 302 51333, check out the Southern Area
Hospice Facebook page or register online at www.e
ventbrite.co.uk
– online registration closes on Monday 26
th

September.
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